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EXECUTIVE SECRETARY REPORT – June 5th, 2019 

 
 FINANCIAL REPORT 

 
 

 TEMPORARY LICENSES  
 

 

 STAFF ACTIVITIES 
 

 Meetings with other health care boards 

 Nevada Department of Health and DEA regarding methadone clinics- 
Dave and Yenh 

 National NABP Meeting – Kevin, Jade, Melissa  

 Naloxone and Deterra bag – Yenh and Dave 

 Nevada Crisis Standards – Yenh 

 Grants – Yenh and Darla 

 Quarterly Crime Lab Meeting - Paul 
 

 

 REPORT TO BOARD 

 Licensing software update  

 Grant employee Shannon Reichman 
 

 

 BOARD RELATED NEWS 
 Legislative Update 

 
  

 ACTIVITIES REPORT 

 PMP Integration  

 Inspection update 

 Online CE activity - Darla and Yenh 
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TEMPORARY LICENSES 

(Issued since last board meeting) 

Updated 5/21/2019 

No temporary licenses were issued since the last board meeting. 
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